
Hello esteemed congresspeople, 
Pleaase defeat this awful bill- 2001-  do not destroy Oregon communities by  encouraging greedy 
development on every street, every corner! First prohibit out of state and out of US ownership of 
property! This bill is ridiculous..! i am a 3rd generation Oregonian and this will destroy what makes 
Oregon livable and affordable. This Bill is a gold mine for developers and a miserable future for the 
middle class.  
I live in the Mt Tabor neighborhood of Portland and quality of life- individual family housing with yards 
and open space should be preserved, protected and valued.  
The most ecological building is one already built.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this. The world is a global economy now and your thinking that local 
people will be building and managing these multifamily dwellings is naive and wishful thinking on your 
part! 
 
Sincerely, 
Brad Yazzolino 
 


